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Please do not support SB1541. Let’s make sure that the DEQ has the staff and the mandate to 
regulate our air and water. We do not need to appease the corporations or give them any 
advantages. it is critical that there are no loopholes for companies to avoid regulation. We 
need clean water and clean air.

Sincerely,

Kathy Garrett
SE Portland
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